
 

 
Msgr. Larry Bakke, Pastor 

Shawn Willox, Director of Youth Ministry 

401 S. Owen Dr., Madison, WI 53711 

Parish Center: 608-231-4600   

www.qopc.org 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

September 10, 2022 
 
Dear Ninth Grade Families, 
 
     Welcome to a new year of faith formation! We are excited to welcome you back for another great 
year. This is an especially exciting year because your child will begin preparing for the sacrament of 
confirmation. Enclosed is a pamphlet explaining our confirmation preparation program as well as the 
calendar for Bagels and Basics, our year one confirmation preparation. Our first session, which is for 
parents and students, will be held on September 25. 
 
     Faith formation is a lifelong process, and with that in mind I would like to invite not just students, 
but parents to also consider devoting some time to deepening their faith this year. We will be 
introducing a new adult faith series that will take place once a month during your child’s religious 
education session. Monsignor Larry will be the primary presenter for these sessions, with Bishop 
Donald Hying joining us for the February presentation. Please consider joining us for these 
opportunities to grow in faith! Registration for Bagels and Basics can be found on our website, or you 
may also do so manually. (No need to preregister for the adult session.) Please submit your completed 
registrations by Wednesday, September 28th. 
 
     The fee for High School Faith Formation is $150 per child. That is the basic fee that covers most 
sessions and activities throughout 4 years of high school! As always, if your family wishes to request a 
Scholarship, please do not hesitate to call. 
 
     If you have questions, or if you need help registering on-line you can always call the office (608-231-
4600) or email myself (shawn.willox@qopc.org) or Lisa Haas (lisa.haas@qopc.org). 
 
Your Servant in Christ, 
 
 
 
Shawn Willox 
Director of Youth Ministry 


